
Dear Members 
 
You are all invited to a Seminar on the Training of Horses from ground work up to 
dressage level. The Seminar will conducted by Mr Leon Botha from Victrio Training 
Stables in Gauteng. 
 
www.victrio.co.za 
 
The seminar will be held at the Gymkana Club on the 7 and 8 th of 
September commencing at 09:00 on the respective days 
You are welcome to bring your own horses or problems for his attention 
There will be refreshments and bar facilities  
Please be so kind as to RSVP to the following address do that we can make appropriate 
arrangements 
 Cost is $500.00 per person 
 
cardiac.whk@gmail.com 
 barbarascholz@absamail. com 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Henning du Toit 

 


